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A Little Abo
u
t 
Me
Hello and welcome to the start of a great year in Grade 2!  
My name is M
me
 
Dressaire
 and I am so excited to be a part of the Royal Road Second Grade team!  More importantly, I am THRILLED to be your child’s teacher.  It is going to be a fun year
;
 full of
 
learning and new adventures.  
I have 
three children, two of whom came through Royal Road and are currently at NMS
.
 My oldest goes to LHHS
 and is graduating this year
.
  I 
have spent most of my career teaching French as a second language
.
 This is my 
third
 year in Grade 2 and I love it!
  When I’m not working
,
 I love to spend time 
camping with my family. I also spend a lot of time in hockey rinks and gyms watching my own children play competitive sports.
  I look forward to getting to know you in the coming weeks.   
I am
 also
 looking forward to getting to know your child while helping them learn and grow in 
Grade 2!
If you ever have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
Meet the Teacher Night
Meet the teacher night will be Tuesday, September 1
3
 at 6:30.  We hope to see everyone there!
School Fees
School fees are $25 and due as soon as possible.
)
 (
Cafeteria
Th
e cafeteria will be open on
 Mon
day, September 
12
.  All students will need to bring a lunch the first week of school.
Money
Please send any
 
money (cafeteria, field 
trips, etc) in a labeled 
envelope or 
Ziploc
 
bag 
(child’s name and purpose for money) 
in your child’s 
communication bag.  The 
school requires that all money 
sent in 
must be 
the exact amount.  Also, if sending money in for more tha
n one event, please send them in
 separate labeled envelopes.
Personal Items
As a school we are asking that students do not bring toys to school with them bec
ause it is easy for things to get
 lost.   Ple
ase save them for special show and
 tell days!
Communication
If you need to get in touch with 
me
,
 you can send a note in your child’s communication bag
,
 or send an email.  Please understand that we do not always have time to check o
u
r email throughout the day.  If you need to get a message to 
me
 during school hours
,
 it is best to call the school and the office will get the message to 
me
.
  
I
 will also be posting information to 
my
 teacher page on a regular basis.  Please be sure to check out the Royal Road homepage and 
my
 teacher page often.
Email:
 
nathalie.dressaire-macisaac@nbed.nb.ca
S
chool phone
:  453-5438
)
